September 28, 2016
Dear Families,

Our focus for October is on “Random Acts of Kindness.” These acts are already being seen
around Holy Rosary School each day. As you enter the school office please notice all the
“kindness hearts” on the bulletin board representing students’ random acts of kindness. It
warms my heart to see such kind and caring students, and | thank you parents for modeling
kindness for our students.

Father Vincent has asked that we celebrate Mass on Wednesday, October 5 at 9:00 AM to
commemorate the Feast of the Holy Rosary. Students will wear formal uniform, and all parents
and family members are welcome to attend.

On Friday we have our first Spirit Day of the year. Students can wear their spirit T-shirts along
with their choice of jeans, uniform pants, uniform shorts or uniform jumper/skirt or skort.

Our Holy Rosary School golf tournament, “Swing for the Kids,” was a huge success! Everyone
enjoyed the gorgeous weather at the course. | want to thank our co-chairs Angela Antonson
and Theresa Knoblauch for all their outstanding organization of this school fundraiser. A huge
thank you also goes out to the committee members: Scott Taffera, Mac Mcintosh, and Justin
and Tamara Crisostomo. They were all instrumental in providing resources and fabulous
support throughout the planning and implementation.

I need to recognize our volunteers who ably assisted the committee, especially on the day of
the tournament: Heidi Taffera, Laurie Cottier, Soma Smith, Anna Olson, Leigh Hall, Trina
Loukas, Heather Rees, Eric Borgen and Isabella O’'Malley. | also want to thank all who
participated in the golf, sponsored a hole or contributed through a donation. It definitely takes
team work, and this was a great example of that.

Our fabulous Parent Association is sponsoring the Ram Run fundraiser for our school on
Thursday, October 6. Our students will be doing their laps around the track at the Civic Center
Playfield. We certainly appreciate the leadership of Beth Peck in organizing this important
fundraiser/fun event. Last year’s Ram Run provided the funds to purchase our popular LEGO
program that helped further advance our STEM program. | encourage you to support the Ram
Run in order to enhance the educational programs here at Holy Rosary School. Students may
wear their spirit wear that day. Please see the flyer for additional information.
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The Parent Association is also offering coding classes after school again this year. This is an
amazing class for students interested in coding. We have received a generous offer from a
parent to provide scholarship assistance toward the cost of the class. Please call the office if
you are interested in a scholarship for your child. The classes are a great opportunity for
students to learn more coding skills that will serve as valuable assets as they continue their
education.

A special announcement: Father Vincent will celebrate St. Francis Day by blessing your pets
after school on Tuesday, October 4th. This will take place on the front lawn in front of the
Church.

Parents, thank you for all your support of Holy Rosary School. You make such a difference in
the lives of all our students.

Blessings,

WM_/

Sue Venable



Dear Parent, Teacher and Employee:

This letter i§ notification that your school is in compliance with the Federal Asbestos Hazardous
Emergency Response Act (AHERA). The AHERA-required Management Plan is on file at your
school's administration offices.

AHERA requires all schools, kindetgarten through twelfth grade, to be inspected to identify any
Asbestos-Containing Building Materials (ACBMs). The law further requires the development of a
Management Plan based on the findings of the inspection, which outlines our intent in controlling
the potential for exposure to asbestos fibers in gur’schools. In the past, asbestos was used in
building materials because of its insulating and fire retarding capabilities. Virtually any building:
built beforethe late 1970s contains some ACBMs. The materials are distributed in various locations
and may include floor tiles, pipe instlation and mechanical areas. not readily accessible to biiilding
occupants or students.

Our ‘Management: Plan has been in place since 1989. Itoutlines in detail the methods used to
inaintain the materials. in a safe manner. Italso contdins a schedule for the phased removal of
these materials -as applicable.

The Archdiocese of Seattle’s plan is on file for your review at the Archdiocesan Office "o‘f'Pg_’(')pe_rty
and Construction Services located at 710 Ninth Ave., Seattle, Washington 98104. Eachischool's
building inspection reports are on file in their respective administrative offices.

The Archdiocese of Seattle's schools are taking the necessary steps to ensure that the school's
buildings are safe for the students, employees, and volunteers. We share with you the desire to
have a safe and healthy: learning environment for our children and employees.

Please be assured that our schoels have completed the necessary steps to be in compliance with
thelaw.

Sincerely yours, y /) Q

Principal Super.ir;tende%t [é:f"Catho’{i'c Sc’hbs)‘ls
Archdiocese of Seattle
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PARENT ASSOCIATION AT A GLANCE

Specifics of the Parent Association

- The PA is a group of parent
volunteers that direct funding
enrichment opportunities for
the school. This is made
possible by fundraising efforts.
This fundraising is crucial to
implementing special
programs for the school like
spirit shirts for new students, art
appreciation, social events for
Holy Rosary famifies,
assemblies, teacher
appreciation, field day,
parent education and
speakers, oufreach to families
in crisis and many more!

- PA Sponsored Events and
Activities include the following:
Ram Run, Secret Santa, and St.
Nick's Night, Grandparents &
Special Friends Day, Field Day,
Catholic Schools Week and
others.

QOur Mission:

- Increase communication
and understanding and help
build a sense of community
between faculty, students
and parents.

- Raise Funds to meet school
and extra-curricular needs
which might otherwise go
unmet.

-Assist, as requested, in the
day to day operation of the
school and exira-curricular
activities.

-Support organizations and
actions which will improve
catholic education.

Star Campbell and Melissa Jamison
serve Sr. Kath at the Faculty Back
to School BBQ hosted by the
Parent Association.
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Parent Association

Leadership

Co-Presidents: Maribel Menanno /
Renee Drew

VP: Kim Daviscourt
Secretary: Jessica Gardner

Treasurer: Berni Rice

The Holy Rosary Parent
Association (PA) includes ALL
school parents. The goal of the
Parent Association is to support
Holy Rosary School Faculty in ¢
collaborative effort, facilitating
the educational, sprritual and
social growth of our children.
This is achieved through
fundraising for academic
excellence and extra-curricular
activities, community building
for school families, supporting
our teachers and staff, and
parent driven initiatives.

if you nave any questions about
the PA please feel free to
contact any of the PA
leadership listed above.



UPCOMING FUNDRAISING EVENTS

This event will take place October 6™ at Civic Field. It is a fun school
event where students, teachers and parents have a great time running
laps while raising money, having fun and building school spirit. The Ram
Run is the Parent Association’s biggest fundraising event of the year.
This money is used to support our STEM, Art and Music Enhancements
as well as many other fun activities for our students.

Student turn in incentives will include Free Dress (10/3), Crazy Sock
Day (10/4) and Crazy Hair Day (10/5)! Look for more information in the
family folder.

Our fundraising goal is $17,000. If every family pledges or brings in $100
in donations or sponsorships we will meet our goal. Please consider
donating financially or through your time. Volunteers are needed for each
class to help walk students to and from the field, hand out lap bracelets,
distribute water and encourage runners.

A sign-up genius for the event has been added to the school website
under fundraising/Ram Run. Please contact Beth Peck with questions at
epeckb55@outlook.com.

SQUARE 1 ART

Each student will make a project in class that will be made available for
transfer to many different mediums including; canvas prints, tote bags,
mugs, and more! Not only is this a fundraiser supporting the mission of
the Parent Association but these unique creations make great mementos
and gifts for parents and grandparents. Please visit the Square 1 Art
website to see what types of product are available and plan your order.

https://www.squarelart.com/ @

PA DINE OUT AT SPUD FISH & CHIPS

On October 19* from 4:00 to 8:00 Edmonds SPUD Fish & Chips will
donate, to our school, 20% of all proceeds from Holy Rosary families.
Please plan to take your family out to a great dinner with other school
families, relatives and friends for an easy way to support the many
programs funded by the Parent Association. Make sure you let SPUD
employees know that you are with Holy Rosary when you order.
SPUD Fish & Chips Edmonds Location is: 170 Sunset Ave, Edmonds.
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9/30
10/6

10/19

10/24

10/28
10/31
11/18

11/28

12/2

12/5

12/8

12/9

12/15

DON’T MISS -
UPCOMING SCHOOL

EVENTS

Spirit/Pizza Day
Ram Run

SPUD Fish & Chips
PA Dine-out

Free Dress for Oct.
Birthdays

Spirit/Pizza Day
Halloween Parade
Spirt/Pizza Day

Free Dress for Nov.
Birthdays

St. Nick Night

Free Dress for Dec.
Birthdays

Secret Santa Shop
Spirit/Pizza Day

Christmas Concert




Ongoing Fundraiser - BOX TOPS FOR EDUCATION

Box Tops for Education is all about the difference that one box top can make.

Each box top turned-in is worth $0.10 and here’s what to do:

1. Clip the box tops from hundreds of participating products (list of products on the

Holy Rosary website referenced below).

2. Bag into snack size Ziploc style baggies.

3. Label the collection sheet with your child’s name and grade and send to school

via the weekly folder or drop off in the office.

Information on how to participate can be found on the school website by clicking
fundraising and then box tops for education or by contacting Beth Peck at

epeckb55@outlook.com. Our first deadline is Oct. 20th so start collecting!

With Funds Raised during the 2015-2016 school years, the Parent Association was able to
purchase 15 laptop computers to supplement those received from a STEM grant.

Feedback from the teachers has been overwhelmingly positive!

Senorita Parisa say: “In Spanish, seventh grade students are using laptops to create their
autobiographies online through the online presentation website called Prezi. Fifth grade
is using them to research their Mexican State and create a travel brochure about what
they learned. Sixth grade will use them to create their “How To” presentations in the
spring. Third and Fourth grades will be using them to log onto Duo Lingo once a month

to practice their Spanish fluency.”

Mrs. Santucci reports that sixth grade will use them for internet research for various
Social Studies and Religion topics, as well as for word processing and publishing of

written pieces, graphic arts and presentation slide shows.

Mrs. Short’s fourth grade class will use them for research topics for science projects,
special reports and Washington State History reports. She says that “there are several
WeDo?2 projects that fit with what they are learning in Washington State History.”

Mrs. Wachob plans to use them in the spring when the kindergartners type out their
poetry projects.

In addition to all of these projects, the computers are easing the use of Lego WeDo and

Lego EV3 programs implemented last year.

Save the Date!!!

St. Nick Night is coming
before you know it. On
December 2"“, join your Holy
Rosary School family and
jolly old St. Nick to kick off
the festive, holy season of
Christmas, Families can have
pictures taken with Santa,
and enjoy a pre-ordered
pizza dinner. Holiday movies,
crafts and gym games will be
organized to entertain the
kids. This is a great
opportunity to mix and
mingle with other parents,
and enjoy a relaxing start to
the busy season ahead. Look
for more information in the

family folder soon.

Another exciting PA
funded addition to the
school is the new sink
that was installed in the
Nurse’s room over the
summer. Thank you
O’Malley Brothers for the
great work on this much
needed addition!




Happy 1+ Birthday,

Harper!

Recently, Harper Foy, daughter ]
of Kevin and Angie and sister to
Jaxon (1* grade) and Samantha
(alumni) turned one! When
Harper was born with the rare
skin condition, Harlequin
Ichthyosis, doctors worried that
she would not survive.
Harlequin Ichthyosis is an
extremely rare genetic disease
that you can find out more about

Harper is now a thriving member
of our school community but
continues to need your prayers
and support for her extensive
medical care. Please take time to
learn about her journey by
accessing her GoFundMe site
through the following link:

News from the Community, Upcoming
Events and Information

A NOTE FROM HARPER'S FAMILY

Happy First Birthday to Harper Ly Foy

Our miracle girl turned one on Tuesday, September 20th. We are so grateful for
all of the prayers, meals, emotional and financial support that this parish
community has provided to our family. We were so blessed to have all of you
and we can never thank you enough! Your prayers have been working and the
thoughts and well wishes are very much appreciated. Our family will always be
grateful for the generosity provided.

It's been a difficult first year of life for Harper. Her first several months of life were
spent in Seattle Children’s Hospital undergoing several surgeries and a lot of
unknowns. But through the support of family, friends and the parish we were able
to celebrate her first birthday without any major complications.

Harper has had NO infections her first year; she has two teeth now; currently
weighing in at 15.7 Ibs. ; she loves to eat and she loves to feed herself- her
favorite foods currently are eggs, fruit, noodles; rice and yogurt. In addition, she
has just learned to sit up on her own (this is MAJOR since her skin is so dry and
this condition places a lot of limitations on growth and movement) and she is
trying very hard to talk although it comes out right now as a growl which makes
us all laugh! She is tiny but is wearing an 18 - 24 month in clothing. She gets
chilled easily so we are starting to focus on building her winter wardrobe. She is
limited on what she is able to wear because of her skin, so we try to keep her in
organic, very soft clothing.

It has been difficult for us to ask and receive help but we realize many of you are
following and interested in Harper's story and we appreciate the support.

We have a GoFundMe account set up that we are using to help offset the costs
that are not covered for Harper through Children’s or through Kevin's medical
insurance. We have to buy special clothing for her because her skin is so
delicate. We go through a 14 oz. jar of Aquaphor every three days and we use
organic coconut oil at bath time. We make certain that all her foods are organic
so there is less risk of her ingesting a bacteria or anomaly that might be found in
processed foods.

Sincerely,

Kevin, Angie, Sammy, Jaxon and Harper

GET INVOLVED!! Please consider donating your time to help with the many
volunteer opportunities available through the Parent Association. You can
access the volunteer handbook through the school website by clicking on:
parents, volunteers and then volunteer opportunities. You will be directed to the
volunteer handbook, which will allow you to view all of the volunteer
opportunities for the school. Scroll down through the book and you will see the
many needs specific to the Parent Association. If you have questions or want to
volunteer you can email our Parent Association Volunteer Coordinator, Melissa

Rodriguez at volunteercoordinator@holyrosaryedmonds.org.




Scheduled Order Form

Created: 9/26/2016 4:23:24 PM

Name Customer #
Check # Order Date
Rebate Qty  ExtPrice Rebate Qty  ExtPrice Rebate Qty  ExtPrice
76 Gas $25 1.50 % iTunes $25 5.00 % Shell $25 2.00 %
Albertsons $25 4.00 % jcpenney $25 5.00 % Shell $50 2.00 %
Albertsons $100 4.00 % Jo Ann Fabrics $25 6.00 % Sky Nursery $10 10.00 %
Amazon.com $25 3.00 % Lands' End $25 16.00 % Sky Nursery $100 10.00 %
Amazon.com $100 3.00 % Lands' End $100 16.00 % Sky Nursery $25 10.00 %
AMC Theatres/Loews 8.00 % Lowe's $25 4.00 % Starbucks $10 7.00 %
A 425 Lowe's $100 4.00 % Starbucks $25 7.00 %
American Girl $100 9.00 %
Macy's $25 10.00 % SUBWAY Gift Card 6.00 %
American Girl $25 9.00 % $10
Macy's $100 10.00 %
Anthony's Home Port | 10.00 % - SUBWAY Gift Card 6.00 %
$10 Nielsen Brothers 4.00 % $50
loori i
Anthony's Home Port | 10.00 % Soting (Special order) - T 7.00 %
$25 Nordstrom $25 6.00 % Maxx/Marshalls/Home
Anthony’s Home Port | 10.00 % Nordstrom $100 6.00 % Goods $25
0,
9100 Office Depot ($25) 4.00 % o Marshaligii et
Applebee's $25 8.00 % axxiarsnalsironee
Ombu Salon & Spa 15.00 % Goods $100
0,
AHED) §50 a0k $100 Taki Tiki $25 10.00 %
Arista $25 10.00 % gsfgbu Salon&Spa | 15.00 % Target GiftCard $25 | 2.50 %
I S 10 L P F. Changs 525 T Target GiftCard $100 | 2.50 %
Je. . 0
Barnes & Noble $10 9.00 % Pancra Bread $10 9.00 % The Home Depot $25 4.00 %
Barnes & Noble $25 9.00 %
’ . Panera Bread $25 9.00 % The Home Depot DS
Bath & Body Works 13.00 % - $100
$10 Payl&ss Shoes $20 13.00 % ToysuRnUsmahlasanU 3.00 %
Bath & Body Works 13.00 % PCC $50 5.00 % s $20
$25 PetSmart $25 2.00 % Walgreens $25 6.00 %
ggg Bath & Beyond 7.00 % QFC $100 5.00 % Walmart/Sam's Club 2.50 %
$25
Bed Bath & Beyond | 7.00 % QFC $25 5.00 % WalmardSam's oub | 2.50 %
3100 QFC $50 5.00 % $100
Burger King $10 4.00 % Red Lobster/Olive 3.00 % Walnut Street Coffee | 10.00 %
Cafe Louvre $10 10.00 % Garden $25 $10
Cafe Louvre $25 10.00 % Red Robin $25 9.00 % g\éa;nut Street Coffee 10.00 %
I Premi i 10.00 ¢
e S 100 % Regel ki Sl e Walnut Street Coffee | 10.00 %
Chili's $25 11.00 % - $5
Regal/United 8.00 % -
Claim Jumper $25 9.00 % Artist/Edwards Walnut Street Coffee | 10.00 %
Dairy Queen $10 3.00 % Thealres $25 G1°0)
REI $25 8.00 % Whole Foods Market 3.00 %
Dennis Uniform $20 5.00 % $25
— =
Domino's $10 8.00 % son auants niimited: [110.00% Whole Foods Market | 3.00%
Double DD Meats $25 | 20.00 % Revelations Yogurt 4.00 %
GameStop $25 3.00 % 310
5 0,
GapBanana 12.00 % Revelations Yogurt $3 | 4.00 %
Republic/Old Navy Revelations Yogurt $5 | 4.00 %
pihe 50 Rite Aid $25 4.00%
Gap/Banana 14.00 % =
Republic/Old Navy Saetia $100 10.00 %
Options $100 Saetia $50 10.00 %
H 0,
Great Clips $25 8.00 % Safeway $25 2.00 %
H 0,
ANIE O Sy Safeway $100 4.00 %
Make Checks Payable To: Total Due All Columns: [$




SCRIP ORDER FORM

PUT EDUCATION ON YOUR SHOPPING LIST!

Name:

Date:

Phone #:

| give permission to release Scrip to my
child and do not hold Holy Rosary
responsible for lost items.

(Sign below for Scrip envelope delivery)

Delivery Method
Family Folder

Mass Pick-up
School Office Pick-up

{ ) School Family () Parishioner
Donate all rebates for the school year to:

Grade of student receiving order:

Initial here for receipt:

SPECIAL ORDER ITEMS (WWW.GLSCRIP.COM

Merchant Rebate% | Quantity | Total | Merchant Rebate% | Quantity | Total
**SECTION BELOW TO BE COMPLETED BY SCRIP TEAM ONLY**
Merchant Name . | $ Amount | Scrip Card Number
FOR INCOMPLETE ORDERS
Grand total of order: Filled by: Merchant Gave | Owe | - Date
Cash: Posted by:
Check Amount: Card # log by:
Check #:

If sold at Mass, Please circle:
5pm 9am 1lam  7:30 owm




Holy Rosary School Cash for Schools
Program

Box Tops and Labels for Education

WHO?

All Holy Rosary School and Parish families can participate!

WHAT?

Holy Rosary School collects Box Tops for Education and Labels for Education. Each Box Top is worth $.10 and each Label for
Education is worth varying points. This program typically raises $1,000 to $2,000 annually for our schoo! and kids!

MOST IMPORTANT - HOW?

e TRIM, BAG AND LABEL WITH YOUR CHILD'S NAME AND GRADE
e TURNIN VIA THE WEEKLY FOLDER, EASY!!

TURN IN DEADLINES?

e October 20th
o February 20t

e However, you can turn in labels all year long!

WHAT DO THEY LOOK LIKE?

See label samples at the bottom of the page for Box Tops and Labels for Education. They are found on many consumer goods'
products.

Samole Box Tops: (not to scale)
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Labels for Education (not to scale - make note of different points — use separate sheet for appropriate points)
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Computer Programming Classes
@ Holy Rosary Parish School
~ Invent. Create, Be inspired. ~

Most kids use technology, but only some understand it. Give your child an opportunity to learmn how to create
their own programs - animated stories, games, calculators, quizzes, and morel Coding with Kids classes allow
students to climb the Coder's Ladder from very beginnings to high school AP courses. We teach kids real
programming skills in a fun way. Below are classes conveniently available at your school.

PYTHON PROGRAMMING |

Grades 5-8

Wed, 3:20 PM-4:20 PM
Oct5-Dec 14

no class on Nov 23
10-week session

$200

Would you like to build your own computer programse Do you know coding basics and want o learn a new
fanguage? Take your programming to the next level with our Python class! Python is a very versatile
programming language that is widely used in the professional world. Open to students of alf levels, this class will
teach you Python coding from the basic syntax to more complex concepts, such as object-oriented
development. Throughout the class, you will build a variety of projects including text-based games, such as

battleship or tic-tac-toe. (Those with no prior coding experience will start with a short introduction to coding
concepfts using Scratch.)

REGISTRATIONS: vy
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Coding with Kids
Computer Programming Academy for Ages 5-18

info-seattle@ceodingwithkids.com




-Bishop Blanchet-
MIDDLE SCHOOL

DAN

And the themeis...

Dear 7t" and 8 graders,

Come join us on Friday, October 14" from 7:00pm to 9:30pm in
the Bishop Blanchet Gym!

COST: $8, or $7 with one can of food.

THEME: Whiteout! Wear all of your bright clothes so you can shine
under the blacklights.

We are looking forward to seeing you there!




GUIDELINES

--Only students from invited schools with permission slips and current student ID are
welcome.

~~After entering the dance, students must stay until their ride arrives.
-~Students are expected to respect all school property and other persons in attendance.

-~Alcohol, tobacco, and drugs, in possession or consumed, will be cause for removal
from the dance and/or referral to the police.

~~-No weapons of any kind will be allowed on school/parish property.
-~No obscene language or clothing will be allowed.

--No hats, coats, purses, vests, backpacks, sports bags are allowed in the gym during the
dance. Coat-check will be available.

~-~Inappropriate styles of dances are not acceptable.
DRESS CODE

--All students are expected to dress appropriately. Clothing must be in good repair and
fit the wearer properly, neither too large nor too small. There should be no holes or
tears or signs of excessive wear. The clothing, messages, logos, pictures, drawings, or
slogans may not conflict with Catholic values. Camouflage and paramilitary attire are
not accellzgable. Shorts and skirts should be three inches above the knee or longer
(pencil skirts included). NO Low-rise pants, strapless shirts, tank tops, halter-tops, crop
tops or spaghetti straps are allowed. Bishop Blanchet High School reserves the right to
deny admittance for dress code violations not limited to the above.

Non-compliance with the above dguideljnes and dress policy may result in direct
communication with parents and/or school administrators.

I understand that this event will take place on school/parish grounds, and that adult
chaperones will be present throughout the dance. My child agrees to abide by all
guidelines set forth gy the event sponsors. As parent or legal guardian, I am legally
responsible for that which may result from any personal actions taken by my child
durirégl, this event. I agree to re{ease and hold harmless Bishop Blanchet High School, the
Archdiocese of Seattle, and their agents and employees from financial responsibility
incurred as a result of my child’s participation. In the event of an emergency, where
medical treatment is required, 1 give permission to an adult leader to obtain services of
an EMT, physician, or hospital staff. I will be notified as soon as possible in such an
emergency. I will pick-up my child or arrange for fransportation NO LATER THAN 9:30
P.M.

STUDENTS NAME: SCHOOL :

PARENT’S NAME:

PARENT’S PHONE NUMBER DURING DANCE:

STUDENT’S SIGNATURE:

PARENT’S SIGNATURE:
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